
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 12:49 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: Islands Trust draft policy 
 

From: ssyverson   

Date: 2021-06-22 1:12 PM (GMT-08:00)  

To: execadmin@islandstrust.bc.ca  

Subject: Islands Trust draft policy  

 

PLEASE INCLUDE IN THE AGENDA PACKAGE FOR JULY 8, 2021 

 

To All the Representatives of the Islands Trust 

 

I am writing to object to the lack of public consultation for this draft policy. I understand that 

less than 1,000 people took part in some sort of consultation process as well as private 

conversations with First  Nations  that are not available to the public. COVID19  and the 

isolation of the last 15 months or so left a considerable number of people uninformed about this 

Draft Policy and the first reading that is to be taking place. 

 

The first reading of the draft policy should be postponed until public consultation in person on all 

the Islands can  occur. 

 

The IT is not representing me or a great many other people in the Trust area regarding this so 

called revision of the policy. This draft policy reads like a new policy which when understood 

means Islands Trust is going to effectively do away with the OCP of each of the islands in the 

Trust area and supplant them with their POLICY. I strenuously oppose this draft policy. 

 

 After all is said and done the Islands Trust is supposed to represent the people of the Trust area 

not take away our democratic rights with a "you know best attitude". I wonder if this draft policy 

was a "make work project" to justify the Islands Trust's existence in it's present form. 

 

Sincerely  

 

Sue Syverson 

 

 

 
Sent from my Galaxy Tab A 
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